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      STAFF’S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
Beth Keating, Esq. 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No 20180015-GU-Petition for Approval of Transportation Service Agreement 
with Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation by Peninsula Pipeline Company, 
Inc. 

Dear Ms. Keating: 

By this letter, Commission staff respectfully request the following information from the Florida 
Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation and Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc. 

1. Referring to the response to staff’s first data request question No. 7, please state when 
CFG intends to file a petition for a special contract with Ascend Performance Materials? 
 

2. Please state whether Ascend Performance Materials is a new load in Escambia County, or 
an existing customer.  If an existing customer, please state where Ascend Performance 
Materials already receives natural gas and from whom. 
 

3. Referring to the response to staff’s first data request question No. 10, please state when 
CFG intends to amend the current tariff sheets to reflect service to Escambia County 
  

4. Referring to the response to staff’s first data request questions Nos. 3, 7 and 8, please 
clarify the timing between the construction of the Peninsula Pipeline (third quarter 2018) 
and service to Ascend Performance Materials/Pensacola Energy (second quarter to 2018). 
Does the Peninsula Pipeline need to be in operation before service to the customers listed 
above can begin? 

 
5. Referring to the response to staff’s first data request question No. 8, please confirm that 

Pensacola Energy is a municipal natural gas utility that provides natural gas service to 
residential and commercial customers in the city of Pensacola. 
 

http://www.floridapsc.com/


  

6. Please explain why Pensacola Energy is not directly interconnecting with the proposed 
Peninsula Pipeline (i.e., why is Chesapeake’s distribution system between Pensacola 
Energy’s System and the Peninsula Pipeline) 
 

7. Referring to paragraph 11 of the petition, please state when CFG’s two distribution 
systems will be constructed and in operation and how CFG will recover the cost of the 
construction of the distribution system. 
 

Please file all responses electronically no later than Tuesday, March 6, 2018, via the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form. Please contact me at rdoherty@psc.state.fl.us or at 850-413-6858 if you have 
any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
/s/ Riley Doherty 

 
Riley Doherty 
Public Utility Analyst I 
 
Cc: Office of the Commission Clerk 
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